Martin Julie Mikulas
MCH’I@ttG Land Manager

July 31, 2017

Mr. Peter Hays

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Iverson Mine M-2011-001, Follow-up to inspection dated March 17, 2016
Dear Mr. Hays:

Please accept this letter as our written request to extend the due date for these two problems from
07/31/17 to 08/31/17.

1) CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: The Operator must submit a Technical Revision, with the required $216 revision
fee, per Rule 1.9 to update and clarify the approved Reclamation Plan to reflect existing and proposed
reclamation activities by the corrective action date.

RESPONSE: Martin Marietta has gotten preliminary construction plans from the engineer this week and
have sent them back for some minor revisions and then we will be ready to submit for the Technical
Revision. We still anticipate completing the on-site work earthwork in the next few months so we can
seed it this fall.

2) CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: The Operator must submit a technical revision as required by Rule 1.9, to
update the diversion structures designs by the corrective action date. The technical revision shall include
engineering certification and as-built drawings for the diversion structures, if available.

RESPONSE: Certified as-builts have been completed for the spillways and will be submitted together with
the technical revision for Item 1 above.

Please let me know if anything additional is needed. We look forward to getting this one wrapped up in
2017.

Sincerely, '

Lol

Julie Mikulas
Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office
1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



